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. n PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, N.H. 03301 -2429

January 25, 2012

Ms. Debra A. Rowland, Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 0330 1-2429

RE: DW 17-103 West Swanzey Water Company, Inc. Rate Filing

Dear Ms. Rowland:

On December 29, 20 1 7, Staff recommended that West Swanzey Water Company be
allowed a total revenue requirement in the amount of $91,582. This amount represents the
revenue requirement related to the permanent rate increase, but should also include the revenue
requirement ofthe step increase which is $4,452. The correct total revenue requirement figure
should have been $96,034.

If you have any questions regarding the above, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Lrs
Robyn J. Descoteau
Utility Analyst, Gas & Water Division
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